Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:13 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Proposed Winslow Hotel

From: Bob Russell <bobrussell169@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 11:07 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Cc: osontage@bainbridgewa.gov

Subject: Proposed Winslow Hotel

Ms. Wright,
| support the APPROVAL of the proposed Winslow Hotel project.

The project is located within a “mixed use” town center designation, and is determined by City Design Review Board
(including planning/engineering experts), to meet Comp Plan and Winslow Master Plan.

| am also most happy that both the developer and architect are local island residents. And, | understand that this
development team has made many project design accommodations to better meet local/city needs, beyond what the

code allows.

Please APPROVE the Conditional Use Permit for the proposed Winslow Hotel, so this project can move forward, and be a
benefit to the island community of 25,000 population.

Bob Russell - Battle Point



